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5th August 2014
To all the children at Pondhu Primary School
I would like to say a very big thank you for making me so welcome when I came to see you at your school last term.  I really enjoyed my day with you learning all about your journey to be a rights respecting school. 

During my visit I met many of you and took a very interesting tour of your school. I visited classrooms and met with groups of children and you were able to tell me about the importance of rights and respect in your school and you described how you were all working together to achieve the Rights Respecting Schools Award. You explained to me that the UNCRC is for all children everywhere and described activities you were involved with to help ensure that all children are able enjoy their rights.

I had meetings with your teachers, governors and parents. These adults are all very proud of you and of everything you are doing at school to become rights respecting global citizens.

As a result of what I saw and heard I would like to tell you that you are now the holders of UNICEF’s Rights Respecting School Award (Level 1). 
Congratulations!
I hope you will now be encouraged to go even further and continue you excellent work and help all children to know about and enjoy their rights on your journey to the full L2 award. We hope you will act as RRSA ambassadors in your community and with other schools to help more and more people understand the UNCRC! 
With thanks and every good wish,
Jilly Hillier 
Jilly Hillier                                                                         
Professional Adviser for the SW                

UNICEF UK Rights Respecting Schools Award 
UNICEF UK


30a Great Sutton Street


London 


EC1V 0DU








t: 020 7490 2388


f: 020 7250 1733


e: rrsa@unicef.org.uk 


www.rrsa.org.uk





The Children


Pondhu Primary School


Penwinnick Road


St Austell


Cornwall


PL25 1DS








PAGE  
2

